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Chapter Happenings 

 
 
 
North Texas Chapter 
ST. PATRICK’S DAY LUNCHEON 
The LONDONER PUB 
March 17, 2024 at 11:00 
Your North Texas Chapter is going to celebrate 
St. Patrick’s Day with a luncheon at The 
Londoner Pub.  There’s nothing like green beer 
and British pub fare to celebrate the holiday.  
We all want to eat, drink and be Irish!     
The Londoner Pub doesn’t take reservations so 
we must be there by 11:00 in order to get a 
table for our large group.  The pub opens at 
8:30 for the soccer players, but the St. 
Patrick’s Day celebration doesn’t begin until 
11:00 a.m.   
Please let Linda Dean know if will attend the 
luncheon.  Linda and Joan Graffinini plan to 
arrive early to save a large table.  Hope to see 
you there.  Here’s the information: 
WHO: NTC-AREA Members, Spouses, Family 
and Friends 
WHAT: St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon    
WHERE: The Londone Pub                 
 5120 TX-121 
Colleyville, TX 76034 
Website:  https://thelondonercolleyville.com 
WHEN: Sunday, March 17th at 11:00 a.m. 
RSVP to: Linda Dean not later than March 14, 
2023. Email at linda-dean@att.net. 
 

 
 

NTC AREA Friday Breakfast Gathering 
Continues at the Lone Star Cafe. Solid number 
of AAFES Alumni enjoy tasty meals with fun 
chatter. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Message to all AREA Chapters 
Please send information from your Chapter 
meetings to newsletter@aafesretired.org.  
Include photos if you would like.  Our 
chapters offer great friendship and great 
times.  Let all of AREA know! 
 
  Jonathan, Editor 
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NTC-AREA Celebrates St Valentine’s Day. 
Lunch at Lefty's Lobster and Chowder House.  
This past week NTC-AREA scheduled a special 
luncheon for singles and couples to dine and 
have fun.  
 ঽািীু Tasty meals and lively conversation was the 
order of the day. BTW...the lighting was even 
red!  ਾਿੀੁ 
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